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As a 71 year old lifelong Oregonian that prioritizes the right and the responsibility to 

vote, I strongly oppose the bill to diminish Oregon’s mail-in ballot voting. Mail-in 

ballots have proven an efficient, effective, and reliable method of voting. The 

proposed bill requiring in-person voting and showing of identification on Election Day 

as a replacement or sole method of voting for all but a few Oregonians with special 

needs is a devious attempt to make voting more difficult. Protecting voting rights and 

vote by mail in Oregon in vital to protect and preserve democracy! 


